
Dear Committee, 
 
I am an alternative practitioner and teacher of energy healing. I have been teaching and 
practicing since 1991. There is no reason for energy healing and other alternative therapies to 
be regulated by a psychology board. They have no understanding of or expertise with which to 
do so.  
 
It is important for a regulatory board to be established for energy healing, energy medicine and 
other energy modalities, but it is best left to the board that is currently organizing and working 
actively to promote ethical and appropriate practice in the energy field. That board is called, 
National Certification Center of Energy Practitioners. NCCOEP (https://www.nccoep.org/) 
 
Please feel free to contact me with questions about energy healing and energy medicine, 
efficacious practice, and ethics in energy healing.  
 
Jill Leigh 
Energy Healing Institute – energyhealinginstitute.org 
Portland, Oregon 
 


